
Town of Montville 
Water Pollution Control Authority
Invitation to Bid
Bid # WPCA-2025-1


The Town of Montville Water Pollution Control Authority (WPCA) is interested in receiving bids for the daily trucking of liquified sludge from the WPCF (Water Pollution Control Facility, 83 Pink Row, Uncasville, CT 06382) to a designated waste disposal facility for the Fiscal Years 2026, 2027, and 2028 with an option to extend for two subsequent years by mutual agreement.

Bid specifications are available in the WPCA Office located in the WPCF, 83 Pink Row, Uncasville Connecticut, or on the WPCA Website: www.montvillewpca.com.

All proposals must be received in the WPCA Office and marked Town of Montville WPCA, 83 Pink Row, Uncasville, Connecticut 06382- Attention:  D. Albertson, Superintendent, prior to the due date. 

All bids must be sealed and are due no later than Wednesday, March 5, 2025 at 10:00 a.m.  All bids must be marked WPCA Sludge Hauling Bid.  All bids must be signed by a company official with the appropriate designation.  At 10:00 a.m. on Wednesday, March 5, 2025, all bids will be opened publicly and read aloud in the WPCA Office Conference Room.

The Town Of Montville WPCA reserves the right to reject any or all bids and waive the informalities or irregularities in the bid procedures or bids.

· Derek Albertson, WPCA Superintendent

 


   
